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Media Alert  
 
To: All Media 
 
News Editors 
Embargoed: For immediate release 
 
Date: Wednesday, 09 October 2024 
 
MEC FOR EDUCATION TO HANDOVER MOBILE CLASSROOMS 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Education, Mr Sipho Hlomuka, will on the 10th of October 2024 hand 
over mobile classrooms donated to the Department by Eskom and the implementing Agent, Red 
Cross, to Ngibongeleni High School, Sizathina High School, and Inhlonhlweni High School, all 
under uThukela District. 
 
The MEC for Education, together with departmental social partners, seeks to temporarily bring 
relief and support to schools amid the process of refurbishing dilapidated school infrastructure. 
 
The mobile classrooms come as a generous and essential aid to victims of storm damage. They 
provide temporary yet reliable educational infrastructure pending permanent structure 
renovations, and for that, we remain eternally grateful to both Red Cross and Eskom. 
 
"The total number of mobile classrooms to be handed over is 26, divided amongst 3 schools under 
uThukela. The donation comes at an opportune time when our learners will soon sit for the 2024 
year-end examinations, which ought to be administered successfully." 
 
"As the KwaZulu-Natal Department of Education, we want the paucity of safe and secure school 
infrastructure to be a thing of the past," said MEC Hlomuka. 
 
Details of the event are as follows: 
 
Date: Thursday, 10 October 2024   
Time: 12:00   
Venue: Ngibongeleni High School, uThukela District   
 
Media is invited to cover the handover. 
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